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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 10:45 AM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: 'Naila Nizam'; 'Sundas Tariq'
Subject: Request to Transfer the Safety Warden on Lakhi FS

Dear Hina,  
 
Good day! 
 
It is to inform you that MINARA FILLING STATION is temporary closed, therefore you’re requested to transfer Mohsin Ali 
Phulpoto to LAKHI FILLING STATION as we had closed the contract of this site safety warden. 
 
Regards, 
Rehana Mansha  


